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To:   Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
From:  Galen Jones, CILIP Representative 
Subject:  “Between”, “Before” and “After” dates (Revision of RDA 9.3.1.3) 
 
CILIP thanks BL for its proposed revision. CILIP has an overall preference for 
Option 1.  
 
CILIP notes however that Option 2 may offer greater consistency and lower 
retro conversion costs and that the ALA response to this proposal may offer an 
improved solution. 
 
CILIP accepts the proposal. 
	
  


